

SNBP International & Senior Secondary School, Chikhali, Pune.

Affiliation No. 1130703 Academic session 2024-25 WORKSHEET 1 (PT 2- TERM 1)

Grade - IV

Name –

Division- R/D/T/E/P/S/G/C SUBJECT: English

Ls.no-4, Topic: The Great Lemon Bake-Off Prepared by: PUJA SURVE

Q.1. Read the following passage and answer the questions given below:

Popcorn is the world's number one snack food. It was probably originated in Mexico where it was first cultivated by indigenous peoples. Another name for popcorn is "popped corn." It can also be referred to as "popcorn maize" or simply "corns" in some contexts.

In ancient times, people made popcorn by placing the kernels directly over a heat source. They used various methods such as throwing kernels onto hot stones, clay pots, or even directly into open flames. These methods would cause the kernels to pop when heated. Each kernel contains a small amount of water, and when heated, this water turns to steam, causing the kernel to explode and turn inside out. Popcorn can be enjoyed plain or with various toppings like butter, salt, cheese, or caramel it's often associated with movie theatres and enjoyed as a fun, crunchy treat.

- 1. Where did popcorn originated?
 - a) United States
- b) **Mexico**
- c) Canada
- d) Brazil.

- 2. Who were the first people to cultivate popcorn?
 - a) Indigenous people of North America
- b) Indigenous people of Africa.
- c). Indigenous people of Europe.
- d) Indigenous people of Mexico.
- 3. Which of the following is not another name for popcorn?
 - a) Popped corn
- b) Popcorn maize
- c. simply corns
- d. Boiled corn.

- 4. What is popcorn primarily known as?
 - a) A vegetable
- b) cereal
- c) The world's number one snack food. d) A type of fruit.
- 4. Which of the following is an incorrect reference to popcorn?
- a) Popped corn
- b) Popped maize c) **Cornflakes** d) Simply corn.
- 5. How did people in ancient times make popcorn?

Ans. In ancient times, people made popcorn by placing the kernels directly over a heat source. They used various methods such as throwing kernels onto hot stones, clay pots, or even directly into open flames. These methods would cause the kernels to pop when heated.

ii. An v. Sneha's g Every chi v. Fill in the blan Works too The child Rama ii. Grandma v. The aerop Ravi ii. Jimmy did iii. It takes yo iii. It takes yo iii. The lake x. Tim Rohan 2.4. Find out the iven below. In Central Park of their laughter in thinking about the iven belout the contral park of their laughter in thinking about the		de that there want in or a good or a good or a good or a good was walking hide and seek every day.	in the l	last few _ (educ	in the months.	e office.(annou (improve)		n the w
Works too The child Rama The aerop Ravi Jimmy die The lake Tin Rohan Rohan Central Park of their laughter shinking about the	rades have show d has the right to ks with present k cleans v en the room e	o a good t, past and pa vas walking hide and seek	ast cont	last few _ (educ	months. eate) s tense fr	(improve) om the words	given i	n the w
Works too The child Rama Grandma The aerop Ravi Jimmy die The lake The lake X. Tim Rohan Charled out the Siven below. The Central Park The laughter the Chinking about the	d has the right to ks with present k cleans verified en the room e	t, past and pa	ast cont	_ (educ	ate) s tense fr	om the words ;		n the w
Works too The child i. Rama ii. Grandma v. The aerop Ravi Jimmy die iii. It takes ye iii. The lake x. Tim Rohan Central Park of their laughter thinking about the	k cleans vene	vas walking hide and seek	sits	tinuous	s tense fr			
The child i. Rama ii. Grandma v. The aerop v. Ravi vi. Jimmy die vii. It takes ye viii. The lake _ viiii. The lake _	k cleans v en the room e	vas walking _ hide and seekevery day.	sits					
The child i. Rama ii. Grandma v. The aerop v. Ravi vi. Jimmy die vii. It takes ye viii. The lake _ viiii. The lake _	en the room e	hide and seek		play	stands	were playing	left	break
ii. Rama iii. Grandma v. The aerop v. Ravi vi. Jimmy die vii. It takes ye viii. The lake x. Tim x. Rohan Q.4. Find out the given below. In Central Park of their laughter thinking about the	the room e	every day.	ζ.					
ii. Grandma v. The aerop v. Ravi vi. Jimmy die vii. It takes ye viii. The lake x. Tim x. Rohan y Q.4. Find out the given below. In Central Park of their laughter shinking about the		• •						
The aeropy Ravi Linmy die Liniii. It takes ye Liniiii. The lake Liniiii. The lake Liniiii. Rohan Liniiii. Rohan Liniiii. Rohan Liniiiiii Rohan Liniiiii Rohan Liniiii Rohan Liniiii Rohan Liniiii Rohan Liniiii Rohan Liniii Rohan	always i							
Ravi yi. Jimmy die yii. It takes ye yiii. The lake g xx. Tim Rohan Q.4. Find out the given below. In Central Park of their laughter the chinking about the		n that chair.						
yi. Jimmy die vii. It takes ye viii. The lake viii. The lake viii. The lake viii. The lake viii. Rohan Q.4. Find out the viven below. In Central Park of their laughter whinking about the viii.	lane c	off at 7.30 pm.						
The lake your iii. The lake you iii. Rohan Q.4. Find out the given below. In Central Park of their laughter thinking about the iiii.	School la	ast year.						
Tii. It takes you Tiii. The lake Tim Rohan 2.4. Find out the Tiven below. The law the street of their laughter the shout the shout the street laughter the shinking about the street laughter the shinking about the street laughter the street laughter the shinking about the street laughter the	not mean to	the gl	lass.					
The lake x. Tim Rohan A. Find out the given below. In Central Park of their laughter thinking about the contral park of their laughter thinking about the contral park thinking the contral park thinking about the contral park thinking the contral park thinking the contral park the contral pa	ars to learn to _	_						
x. Tim Rohan Q.4. Find out the given below. In Central Park of their laughter thinking about the contral point of the cont	at the	· ·						
Q.4. Find out the given below. In Central Park of their laughter thinking about the contral pour the contra	towards t	•						
Q.4. Find out the given below. In Central Park of their laughter thinking about the park, she realize	for the		f India					
	Jenny felt very nixed with the c e kindness of p	happy as she hirping of the beople who had	watche birds a	ed the k and the d her fi	tids playing noise of the ind her w	ng on the green he city. The sat ay. As she enjo	grass.	. The so
	now much she	To you doing in	such a	тее, р	cucerur p			

